
“The Ipswich School provides the opportunity for all students to reach their maximum potential in a safe and positive 
environment allowing them to become responsible life-long learners in an ever-changing world”  
 
ANNOUNCEMENTS  
TUESDAY 
OCTOBER 20, 2020 
 
Today’s Menu: Chicken burrito, corn, baby carrots, refried beans, applesauce and milk 
Tomorrow’s Menu:  Tator tot hotdish, broccoli, mixed berry cups, homemade bun and milk 
 
There will be a FBLA meeting tonight at 6:00pm in Ms. Lachers’ classroom. 
 
Juniors and seniors, if you're interested in attending Mitchell Tech, the representative will be with us via Zoom today at 1:15.  If we 
have more than two sign up, we will have it in the IT room.  Please sign up with Mrs. Goetz. 
 
Edmunds County Health Nurse will be here Thursday, October 22nd for the flu shot clinic for students. They will also be doing vision 
screenings for 7th, 8th and 10th graders.  Forms can be found on the school’s website under the Resource tab, links for Parents and 
then misc forms. Forms may also be picked up in the office.  Please contact Mrs. Gohl if you have any questions. 
 
Playoff Football game here Thursday night at 7:00pm against Britton-Hecla.  Activity passes do not work to get into the game.  Adults 
are $7.00 and students are $5.00.  Go Tigers! 
 
The Presidential Academic awards were not given out last year so it's time to recognize last year's 8th grade students for their 
accomplishments.  The following students earned the Presidential Academic Achievement for their 3.0 or better GPA and their 
proficient level in both ELA and math of the Smarter Balanced Spring tests:  Cayden G, Evelyn T, Jace A, Karlie G and Trevor H.  The 
following students earned the Presidential Academic Excellence for 3.5 or better GPA and advanced level in both ELA and math of 
the Smarter Balanced Spring tests: Kadyn W and Sam G.  Congratulations students.  Please pick up your certificate and pin from Mrs. 
Goetz. 
 
There will be a football playoff shirt order going in on Friday pending a win Thursday night.  Order forms may be picked up in the 
office or online.  Please get your order to Mrs. Gohl by Friday at 10:30am (NO LATER).   
 
Online book fair October 19th – November 1st.  Please click on the link below.  Go check out the books!  
 

 
Ipswich Public School online book fair 
October 19, 2020-November 1, 2020 
https://www.scholastic.com/bf/ipswichelementaryschool 
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